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Senator Ludwig asked: 
 

1. How many documents (include the amount of copies) have been printed from Supplementary 
Budget Estimates in November 2013 to date? How many of these printed documents were also 
published online? 

2. Did the Department/agency use external printing services for any print jobs since 7 September 
2013? 

a. If so, what companies were used?  

b. How were they selected? 

c. What was the total cost of this printing? 

Answer: 

1. Since the Supplementary Budget Estimates in November 2013 to 5 March 2014, the ACNC has 
printed two guides: Governance for Good (4,000 copies), and Protect your charity from fraud 
(1,000 copies). Both documents are also available on the ACNC’s website. 

2. Since 7 September 2013, the ACNC has printed materials with seven suppliers: 

a. PMP, Snap Printing, Paper Australia, Print Media Group, New Millennium Print, Paragon 
Printers, and Camerons Group. 

b. The ACNC uses a number of services from the Australian Taxation Office via a 
memorandum of understanding, these include access to a print procurement panel.  Six 
of the seven suppliers listed above were successful bidders from the ATO’s print panel. 
The remaining supplier (Snap Printing) was direct sourced due to timing constraints, the 
value of this work was $391. 

c. Since 7 September 2013 to 5 March 2014 the ACNC has spent $44,451.23 on all printing 
jobs. This figure includes stationary such as envelopes, letter heads and ACNC Charity 
Certificates, the Guides mentioned above, and bulk-mail printing services. 

 


